POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 30

e It has come to notice that in some recent fatal electrical accidents in factories and

deaths due to  installations, no post-mortem examinations were held with the result that later it was

electrical . ' H i

accident. impossible to conclude whether the men died as the result of electrocution or for some
other reason. It is clearly most important that post-mortem examination be made in every
case when a death of this nature is reported. These instructions must be rigidly observed

in future.

Manual Reference Rule 204 and 205

(Previous Police Circular Order No. 7 of 1949)



